
WARWICKSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL 
 

HIGHWAYS ACT 1980, SECTION 90A  
 

ULLENHALL LANE, ULLENHALL, STRATFORD-UPON-AVON 
  

 
Warwickshire County Council proposes, under section 90A of the Highways Act 1980, to 
install one road hump on Ullenhall Lane, Ullenhall as described in the Schedule below. 
 
A plan showing the location of the proposed hump together with a statement of the Council’s 
reasons for this proposal, may be inspected at Shire Hall, Warwick or online at 
https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/news/20209/stratford-avon-district 
   
Any objections or representations to the proposal, which must be in writing and specify the 
grounds on which they are made, should be addressed to Graham Stanley, Communities, 
Shire Hall Post Room, Rear of Shire Hall, Northgate Street, Warwick, CV34 4RL, or sent by 
email to grahamstanley@warwickshire.gov.uk. (Objections, representations, and the name 
of the objector or person making a representation, will normally be treated as public 
information, and may be published. For further information on how Warwickshire County 
Council processes personal data please refer to the Customer Privacy Notice which is 
available at https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/privacy).  Objections and representations must 
be sent so as to be received by 7 February 2025. 
 

SCHEDULE  
 
Ullenhall Lane, Ullenhall 
 
1 x raised road hump feature to be positioned on Ullenhall Lane, approximately 125 metres 
west of its junction with Forde Hall Lane, measuring approximately 5.5 metres (length) x 6.2 
metres (width) x 75mm (height)   
 

S Duxbury 
Director of Strategy, Planning & Governance  

 
 

Shire Hall, Warwick 
16 January 2025  
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